Press release: Committee members
sought to help shape future flood
plans in Lincolnshire and
Northamptonshire

New members are being sought for the Anglian Northern Regional Flood and
Coastal Committee (RFCC) — helping shape and approve local flood defence
plans, raise local levy funding and influence the future of the environment.

The Anglian Northern RFCC works with the Environment Agency on key schemes to
reduce flood risk across Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire — for example the
Humber Strategy, Louth & Horncastle flood reservoirs and Boston Barrier
scheme.

The RFCC funds innovation and partner-led projects and plays an important
role during flood incidents, supporting staff, colleagues and communities
before, during and after an event.

Committee members have a critical role in supporting the Environment Agency
and Lead Local Flood Authorities. We are looking for individuals with skills
or knowledge in one or more of the following backgrounds:

e Community engagement and/or flood incident management

e Partnership funding & contributions, infrastructure and the economy
e Media, public relations & communications

e General flood & coastal risk management expertise

Applicants do not need to be technical experts in flood and coastal risk
management, though some understanding of the processes and impacts of
flooding are desirable. We need people who can think strategically, know how
to engage and influence individuals, communities and networks, and understand
the need for innovation and efficiency.

The Committee meets 4 times a year, though candidates may be asked to attend
additional meetings. RFCC members are all appointed as impartial individuals
in their own right and not as representatives of any particular organisation.
It is important that the committee members represent the communities they
serve. These are unpaid roles but reasonable expenses, including travel, can
be claimed.

The Environment Agency is keen to hear from anyone who may be interested.
More information and details about how to apply can be found on our Anglian
Northern RFCC page.

The closing date for applications is Wednesday, 10 May 2017.

If you have further questions, contact the RFCC Secretariat by email or on
0203 025 5877.
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